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Public Rule-Making Hearing Scheduled for September 23, 2019 

The North Carolina State Board of CPA Examiners (Board) has filed a Notice of Text with 
the Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) to proceed to a public rule-making hearing 
(Hearing) to consider the attached rules. 

New language is indicated by an underline and deleted language is indicated by a 
strike-through. 

Interested parties are encouraged to attend the Hearing to make oral comments or 
present written testimony on the attached rules. The Hearing is scheduled for 10:00 
a.m. on Monday, September 23, 2019, at the Board office at 1101 Oberlin Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27605.

Interested parties who plan to attend the Hearing to speak on the rules or present 
written testimony on the rules must notify Robert N. Brooks, the Board's Executive 
Director, no later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 9, 2019. One copy of the 
written testimony to be presented at the Hearing must be received by the Board no 
later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 9, 2019. 

All written testimony on the rules must be sent to one of the following: 

MAIL Robert N. Brooks, Executive Director 
NC State Board of CPA Examiners 
PO Box 12827 
Raleigh NC 27605-2827 

FAX (919) 733-4209, ATTN. ROBERT N. BROOKS

EMAIL rbrooks@nccpaboard.gov 

Written comments received by the Board after 5:00 p.m. on September 30, 2019 (the 
end of the required comment period) may not be considered by the Board.  

No fiscal note is required regarding these proposed rules as there is no fiscal impact 
on any local, state, state budget, or federal funds. No federal certification of these 
proposed rule changes is required as these rules are not mandated by any federal 
statutes or rules. 

Posted to nccpaboard.gov on 07/10/2019 in accordance with NCGS 150B-19. 
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